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April 14, 2014 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City appreciates your attendance at the neighborhood meeting held on January 30th to 
present and discuss the site plan and architectural renderings for Pump Station #10.  Based on 
the written and verbal public comments received, the Utilities Department will be recommending 
the full berm green roof option #3 to the City Commission at the meeting on April 22, 2014.  As 
discussed at the public meeting, a fully bermed green roof will provide the following benefits: 
 

• Energy Efficiency – The greater insulation offered by the bermed green roof will reduce 
the amount of energy needed to moderate the temperature of the structure. 

• Roof Durability – The life expectancy of the bermed green roof exceeds that of traditional 
roof materials. 

• Stormwater Management – Green roofs reduce stormwater runoff by decreasing 
impervious area on the site. 

We welcome your attendance at the Tuesday, April 22nd City Commission meeting at 6:35 p.m. 
in the City Commission Meeting Room, First Floor, City Hall, 6 East 6th Street.  The fully bermed 
green roof recommendation for Pump Station #10 will be a regular agenda item and public 
comments are encouraged. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact me, Melinda Harger, P.E., 
Utilities Engineer, at mharger@lawrenceks.org or 785-832-7880. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melinda K. Harger, P.E., LEED AP BD+C 
Utilities Engineer 


